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Abstract

Minutes of the IEEE 802.11s teleconference meeting on 2010-09-30.

Minutes of the IEEE 802.11s Task Group teleconference 
Teleconference time: 2010-09-30T16:00+02:00 (2010-09-30, 10 am ET)
Attendees present:

· Adrian Stephens (Intel)

· Dee Denteneer (Philips)

· René Purnadi (RIM)

· Kaz Sakoda (Sony)

· Michael Bahr (Siemens)

· Guido R. Hiertz (Philips)

The Chairman Dee Denteneer (Philips) calls the meeting to order at 2010-09-30T16:05+02:00. The Chairman reminds all present to state their name and affiliation before they speak.
The Chairman calls for potential essential patents. No one responds to the call (2010-09-30T16:06+02:00) and no claims are brought forward.

The Chairman discusses the agenda of this call. Since no other topics are brought forward to the agenda the teleconference’s agenda is unanimously approved.

The Chairman resport about the professional editing of the IEEE 802.11s draft. Professional is being carried out at present. The Chairman plans to complete the have sponsor ballot before the next meeting in Dallas. However, this may not be possible if the group waits for the professionally edited draft. IEEE staff announced that they will complete the professional editing most likely at the end of next week. Then, the sponsor ballot might finish during or after the November meeting. However, without the professional editing TGs can submit the latest draft 7.0 only. The Chairman asks the task group about its opinion.
Two attendees support to wait for draft 8.0. They argue it makes it easier to send in comments. Furthermore, sending out draft 8.0 avoids extra comments, because the document is clean.

Two attendees speak in favor of sending 7.0 to sponsor ballot because the technical content is the same. They argue that the editorial update could be done later.

The Chairman asks the technical editor for his opinion. The technical editor is in favour of sending draft 7.0 to sponsor ballot. He argues that the group should not loose the November meeting to work on comment resolutions. The technical editor claims that the delta between both versions is not too much. 
The Chairman confirms that IEEE SA staff member gave permission that we can submit 7.0 for sponsor ballot.

The TG agreed to wait until tomorrow. If draft 8.0 is not available by tomorrow, the Chairman will send draft 7.0 to sponsor ballot.

Last topic on the agenda: Update on ad hoc in Munich. The Chairman reports that TGs received permission to organize ad hoc. The Chairman will ask the task group in advance to see how many people are interested to attend. Michael will organise a Doodle, and the Chair will then announce it to the group.
The Chairman adjournes the teleconference at 2010-09-30T16:38+02:00.
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